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Hiawatha Street Closing 
 ( KNZA )-- Starting today ( Tuesday )  Lodge Road in Hiawatha will be closed to allow work to be
completed on water lines. 

The work is expected to last a couple of days and will not affect traffic access to McDonald’s or
Casey’s. 

Those traveling to Little Hands Child Care and Development Center will need to use Morrill Avenue
in order to access the facility. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Public Works Director Dave Grimm at
742-3196.

 

Many Signals Communications


